
February 18, 2025 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: UG-250058, Cascade Advice No. W25-01-02 
Revision to the Washington Incentive Program Pilot Plan 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) filed Advice No. W25-01-02 on 
January 24, 2025, to introduce the Washington Incentive Program Pilot Plan that Cascade seeks to 
commence on March 1, 2025. Cascade now files to revises the Washington Incentive Program Pilot 
Plan, which is referenced in the proposed Tariff sheet, Third Revision Sheet No. 301-B, as the 
guiding document for the proposed pilot.  

All Tariff sheets Cascade filed on March 1, 2025, remain as filed, and Cascade’s requested effective 
date of March 1, 2025, also remains unchanged.  

The Washington Incentive Program Pilot Plan is revised in accordance with a conversation Cascade 
had with The Energy Project (“TEP”) and Washington Utility and Transportation Commission 
(“Commission”) Staff on February 14, 2025. TEP requested that Cascade revise the plan to increase 
the inspections on third-party projects and to replace language offering Community Action 
Agencies the first right of refusal on completing the air sealing measure on each project with 
generalized language allowing collaboration when useful and beneficial to contractors, Agencies, 
and customers.  

The revisions to the Washington Incentive Program Pilot Plan were shared with TEP and 
Commission Staff on February 14, 2025.  

This electronic filing is comprised of the following files: 

• UG-250058-CNGC-Advice-No.-W25-01-02-WIP-Pilot-CLtr-02-18-2025.pdf
• UG-250058-CNGC-Advice-No.-W25-01-02-Revised-WIP-Pilot-Plan-02-18-2025.pdf
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Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (208) 377-6015 or Jennifer Gross at (509)-
975-9473.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lori Blattner 
 
Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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